
April 26, 2024

Dear Parents and Friends,

We hope that you all had a great week. We would like to share the following information with you:

Moe’s Fundraiser
The Moe’s fundraiser sponsored by the LCS PTO ends this coming Monday, April 29th. Please click on
this link for more information.

LCS PTO
The next Roller Skate Night is sponsored by the LCS PTO next Tuesday, April 30th at the Skate Inn in
Norwich. Please click on this link for more information. Please check out the LCS PTO Facebook page
for upcoming events and how you can become involved with the LCS PTO.

Field Day T-shirts - LAST CALL
LCS Field Day will be held on June 6th. Anyone interested in purchasing a Field Day shirt has until this
Sunday evening (April 28th) to place their order. Please click on this link to order the 2024 LCS Field Day
t-shirt and/or shorts. Please click on this link to view the t-shirt.

Board of Education 2024-2025 Budget
We would like our LCS parents and friends to know that at this point, the Lisbon Board of Finance is
sending the 2024-2025 Board of Education Budget to the Annual Town Meeting scheduled for May 6th at
7:00 p.m. in the LCS cafeteria. This budget has an increase of 1.93% over this year’s budget. It is a fiscally
sound budget that addresses the needs of our students, staff, and building. This meeting is open to the
public; we hope to see you there.

Ethel L. Ducharme Scholarship - Deadline, May 1, 2024
The deadline for the Ethel L. Ducharme Scholarship is next Wednesday, May 1st. The Ethel L. Ducharme
Scholarship is for this year’s eighth-grade students moving on to high school next year and for students
who graduated from the eighth grade at Lisbon Central School and will pursue undergraduate or
graduate studies toward a career in medicine, including but not limited to physician, nurse, therapist, or
medical researcher. For more information, please click on this link.

Community Information
Please click on this link for information about upcoming events through the Griswold Recreation
Department. Please click on this link for the Slater Library May calendar and click this link for
information about upcoming events at Slater Library. Please click on this link for information about 4-H
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camp opportunities. The 18th Annual Safety Camp at Backus Hospital will be held next week on May
2nd. Please click on this link for more information.

Summer Childcare
Registration for our summer child care program is open with very limited space. If you are interested
please email Kathryn Anderton at kanderton@lisbonschool.org.

Lisbon Recreation Basketball Camp
Sign up now for the Lisbon Recreation Basketball Camp, being held June 24th through June 28th at
Lisbon Central School. Please click this link for more information.

From the Nurse’s Office
Please click on this link for some Spring Health Tips from the Nurse’s office and click on this link to
review the school policy on sunscreen.

Healthy Hint of the Week
Be Sun Safe. With longer days and warmer weather upon us, it is important to be mindful about
protecting yourself when you are out in the sun. For example, wear long-sleeved shirts and long pants, a
wide-brimmed hat, and sunglasses, and use a broad-spectrum sunscreen with at least SPF 15. (from the
CDC)

That is all we have for this week’s Dear Parents and Friends. Have a great weekend. We look forward to
seeing our students on Monday morning!

Christopher & Sal
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